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 FAIR HOUSING NOTICE 
 
 The Town of Batavia  has appointed Councilwoman Patti Michalak  as the local Fair Housing 
Officer for the Town.  The Town has also adopted a Fair Housing Plan and maintains resource materials 
concerning Fair Housing, including Title VIII of the Civil Rights Act of 1968 and the Fair Housing 
Amendment Act of 1988. 
 
 The Federal Fair Housing Law, as well as the Laws of New York State, prohibit discrimination in 
the sale, rental, financing and brokerage of housing based on race, color, religion, sex, handicap, familial 
status, or national origin. 
 
 Persons who feel they have been victims of housing discrimination may receive assistance in filing 
a complaint by contacting Councilwoman Patti Michalak at 3833 West Main Street Road, Batavia, New 
York 14020.   Copies of the Fair Housing Plan or other related materials are also available upon request 
from the Fair Housing Officer. 
 
DATED: January 6, 2016    Teressa M. Morasco  
       Town of Batavia Town  Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


